Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20545

067 3 . v

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald

Chief., Transportation Branch

Division of Safeguards & Transportation, NMSS
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Please register the U.S. Department of Energy as a user of the NRC certified
radioactive materials packaging design

USA/9096 A Model CNS21-300
Should you require further information, please call me at 353-5394.
Sincerely,

James F. Leonard, Acting Chief
Packaging Certification Staff
Office of Security Evaluations
Defense Programs

FEE EXEMPT




